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Friday 6th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Weekly Update 

 

The public examination finishing line is beginning to come into sight for many students in 

Years 11 and 13. This is often the most challenging part of the process for the students and 

so we need to work together to keep them motivated. As always, please contact us (see 

below) should you need any support.  

 

Year 8 Parents’ Meetings & Early School Closure - Monday 23rd June  
Advanced warning that we have the final parents’ meetings of the year, for Year 8 parents, 
on Monday 23rd June and so school will finish for all students at 12.20pm to facilitate this.   
  
The E1, E2 and E3 buses have been rearranged for the earlier time, however, we cannot 
rearrange other shared bus services (so these services will leave at 3.30pm and, therefore, 
you may need to make alternative travel arrangements).   
 
Following this we will survey you to gather your views on parents’ meetings arrangements for 
2024/25 in order to assist our planning for 2025. 
 

Exam Support 

Should you need to contact us during the exam period, please don’t hesitate to email: 

▪ Miss Taylor (Head of Year 11): dtaylor@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mrs Panesar (Assistant Headteacher, Year 11): lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Constable (Head of Sixth Form): dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Whitehouse (AHT, Year 13 & exams): pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Weeks (Exams Officer): sweeks@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 
Summer Concert 
Remember to save the date for our Summer Concert to be held on Wednesday 9th July. More 
information will follow.  
 

Have a fantastic weekend! 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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